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	COMMONWEALTH OF PENNSYLVANIA

PENNSYLVANIA PUBLIC UTILITY COMMISSION

400 NORTH STREET, HARRISBURG, PA 17120
	IN REPLY PLEASE REFER TO OUR FILE

M-2017-2587711     


February 12, 2018
Parties of Record

RE:
Energy Affordability for Low-Income Customers
Docket No. M-2017-2587711

By Secretarial Letter issued on October 16, 2017, in this proceeding, the energy utilities were directed to submit requested data to Penn State University (PSU) Consumer Services Information System (CSIS) Project.  Various utilities requested extensions until December 01, 2017, and then until December 08, 2017.  The Commission granted these extensions in Secretarial Letters issued on October 31, 2017 and December 01, 2017.  All utilities submitted their requested data to PSU-CSIS by the December 08, 2017 deadline. 

In the interim, PSU-CSIS and the utilities have been clarifying and validating the data.  The process has taken longer than anticipated, and the three remaining utilities have committed to completing the clarifying and validating process by February 13, 2018.

These extensions necessitate extending the project timelines, specifically relating to the due date for the PSU-CSIS report from the original delivery date of February 5, 2018, and extending the due date for the Bureau of Consumer Services to submit its report to the Commission from the original due date of May 5, 2018.  The Commission continues to work closely with the utilities and PSU-CSIS on the energy affordability study and will provide further updates on project timeframes as required. 

If there are any questions, please contact Sarah Dewey at sdewey@pa.gov.
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Sincerely,








Rosemary Chiavetta


Secretary
cc:
Sarah Dewey, BCS


Joseph Magee, BCS


Louise Fink Smith, LAW
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